	REGIONAL RURAL INJURY STUDY - II
MINNESOTA
•
Susan G. Gerberich, Ph.D.,
Principal Investigator
Regional Injury Prevention 
   Research Center
University of Minnesota

•
Bruce Alexander, Ph.D.
Co-Principal Investigator
Regional Injury Prevention
   Research Center
University of Minnesota

•
L. Ronald French, Ph.D.
Co-Principal Investigator
Minnesota Department of Health

•
John Shutske, Ph.D.
Co-Investigator and Agricultural 
   Engineer
Agricultural Extension Service
University of Minnesota

•
Michael Hunst
State Statistician
USDA National Agricultural Statistics  Service

NEBRASKA
•
David Morgan
Agricultural Engineer
Biological Systems Engineering 
   Department
University of Nebraska

•
David G. Loos
State Statistician
USDA National Agricultural Statistics Service

NORTH DAKOTA
•
George G. Maher
Agricultural Safety Specialist
Extension Service
North Dakota State University

•
Larry W. Beard
State Statistician
USDA National Agricultural Statistics Service

SOUTH DAKOTA
•
Larry Tidemann
Coordinator
Cooperative Extension Service
South Dakota State University

•
William G. Hamlin
State Statistician
USDA National Agricultural Statistics Service

WISCONSIN
•
Mark A. Purschwitz, Ph.D.
Extension Agricultural Safety 
   and Health Specialist
Cooperative Extension Service
University of Wisconsin

•
Robert J. Battaglia
State Statistician
USDA National Agricultural Statistics Service
	[DATE]

[OPERATOR’S ADDRESS]

Dear  [OPERATOR’S NAME]:

I am contacting you about a very important project conducted by the University of Minnesota and the USDA National Agricultural Statistics Service, in cooperation with other agencies in your state.  This project, the Regional Rural Injury Study II, was designed to better understand the range and types of injuries that occur to members of farm and ranch households and will lead to injury prevention programs than can benefit all household members.  

You should have previously received information about this project; however, it is possible that you never received the mailing and we were unable to contact you by telephone. We are hoping, however, that you will be willing to answer a few questions about your farming or ranching operation that will clarify whether, or not, you would have been eligible for the project; no further contact will be made to you for this project. While these questions may seem trivial, they are critical to the quality of information so that we can explain any bias associated with farm/ranch households that did not participate in the complete study.

Filling out the attached form will take only five minutes and all of the information collected will remain completely confidential. No information on individuals or individual farms/ranches will ever be released. Completion of this form is voluntary, and your future relationship with any of the agencies or institutions, associated with this project, will not be affected if you do not complete the form. However, your answers to the attached questions would be greatly appreciated. Enclosed with this letter is a self-addressed, stamped envelope to make it easier for you to respond.  

Thank you for your help.  If you have any questions about the project, please contact our Project Director or me at (612) 626-4801 or 1-888-260-8636 (toll-free).

Sincerely,

Susan Goodwin Gerberich, PhD

Professor and Director

Regional Injury Prevention Research Center

Enclosure: one page survey



